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Hunter, Donielle 

From: ContactThePUCO@puc.state.oh.us 

Sent: Wednesday, May 20, 2009 3:06 PM 

To: Docketing 

Subject: Docketing 

Attachments: Phillips - AEP rehearing.doc 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
Investigation and Audit Division 

Memorandum 

Date: 5/20/2009 

Re: Debbie Phillips 
77 S High St 

Columbus, OH 43215 

Docketing Case No.: 08-917-EL-SSO 
08-918-EL-SSO 
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Notes: 

Please docket the attached in the case number above. 

This i s t o c e r t i f y t ha t the im îge.-iJ appoaring a re an 
accura te and coi?,pl6t-ts r^rtrod-uctiop. of a cas© f i l e 
document deli'-^r-^jd ix. th® ragti.l."a.' coureo of bus iness . 
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May 20, 2009 

The Honorable Debbie Phillips 
Ohio House of Representatives 
77 South High Street 
Columbus, OH 43215 

Dear Representative Phillips: 

I am in receipt of your letter regarding American Electric Power's electric 
security plan (ESP). 

Several interested parties to AEP's ESP case filed for rehearing after the Public 
Utilities Commission of Ohio (PUCO) issued its opinion and order on March 18,2009. 
On May 13, 2009 the Commission granted the applications for rehearing filed by various 
parties in order to allow us additional time to consider the issues raised. 

I have included your letter in the official case record for cases 08-917-EL-SSO 
and 08-918-EL-SSO and your comments will become part ofthe permanent record in this 
case. 

Should you have additional utility-related concerns, please contact the PUCO 
Legislative Office at (614) 466-1224 or visit our Web site at www.PUCO.ohio.gov. 

Sincerely, 

Alan R. Schriber 
Chairman 
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